





PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING 311 Grand Avenue Bellingham, WA 98225-4038 (360) 778-6600

MEMORANDUM

To:	Satpal Sidhu, County Executive
From:	Bill Elfo, Sheriff
Date:	November 2, 2020
Subject:	Interagency Agreement Washington Traffic Safety Commission High Visibility Enforcement (HVE) Patrols FY21
Enclosed for your review and signature are two (2) original agreements between Whatcom County Sheriff's Office and the Washington Traffic Safety Commission.	
Background and Purpose This agreement provides overtime funding to Whatcom County Sheriff's Office to conduct high visibility enforcement (HVE) traffic safety emphasis patrols for impaired driving, distracted driving, and motorcycle safety.	
Funding Amount and Source Total Region 11 funds of \$20,000 from the State of Washington Impaired Driving Advisory Council and \$37,000 from the United States Department of Transportation. This fiscal year, Whatcom County Sheriff's Office is budgeted for 13.68% of Region 11's \$57,000 budget or \$7,800.	
Differences from Previous Contract There is a \$636 decrease from previous year's agreement	
Please contact Undersheriff Chadwick at extension 6618 if you have any questions or concerns regarding the term of this agreement	
Thank you.	
enclosures	

Donna Duling

From:

Carr Lanham <clanham.wtsc@outlook.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 04, 2020 12:27 PM

To:

Donna Duling

Subject:

RE: 2021 HVE Grant

Donna,

Those are the correct numbers.

Carr

Carr Lanham Target Zero Manager Washington Traffic Safety Commission - Region 11 CLanham.WTSC@Outlook.com 360-815-4243

TARGET ZER®

From: Donna Duling < DDuling@co.whatcom.wa.us> Sent: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 11:54 AM To: Carr Lanham <clanham.wtsc@outlook.com>

Subject: RE: 2021 HVE Grant

Carr,

In our phone conversation, on Monday, you gave me the budget numbers for WCSO of:

DUI

\$2,500.00

Distracted Driving

\$2,300.00

Motorcycle

\$3,000.00

\$7,800.00

13.68% of the \$57,000 total budget

Could you, please confirm that I wrote the numbers down incorrectly?

Thank you

Donna

From: Donna Duling

Sent: Monday, November 02, 2020 11:37 AM To: Carr Lanham <clanham.wtsc@outlook.com>

Subject: RE: 2021 HVE Grant

Carr,